

CHARLES D. BAKER GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

STATE HOUSE • BOSTON, MA 02133 (617) 725-4000

> **KARYN E. POLITO** LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

May 2015

Dear Ms. Ting:

On behalf of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, Karyn and I offer our support of the World Unity Inc.'s promotion of equality, diversity and inclusion.

World Unity Inc. celebrates the diversity that makes the City of Boston and the state of Massachusetts great, and we applaud your efforts to better serve our community through love, understanding and the unison of different cultures and backgrounds.

We send warm wishes to World Unity Inc. as you work towards your goals.

Sincerely,

CHARLES D. BAKER GOVERNOR

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR